
BrightwheelBrightwheel
Just a friendly reminder to

check Brightwheel for
important updates, photos, and
messages about your child’s

day at preschool!
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A Month Full of BlessingsA Month Full of Blessings
Wow—May will be our busiest month yet, filled with joy, friendship,
sunshine, and laughter—such beautiful blessings!

We’re kicking off this special season by celebrating our dedicated staff,
and then moving into a heartfelt time of honoring the amazing moms in
our community—women who lead with love, grace, and faith.

Please join us for Muffins with Mom on May 9 , 7:15am - 8:45am at
Restore Church in the Big Room. Let’s come together for a morning of
fellowship and reflection as we celebrate the faithful hearts that nurture,
guide, and inspire. Moms are truly one of God’s greatest gifts, and we
can’t wait to honor them with love and gratitude.

th

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events

May 1  Director
Appreciation Day: Celebrate
Ms. Kelly

st:

May 2  Lunch Hero Day:
Celebrate Ms. Judith 

nd:

May 5  - 9  Teacher
Appreciation Week

th th:

May 9  Muffins with Momth:

May 16 : Pre-K Graduation
Ceremony

th

May 26 : School Closed:
Memorial Day

th

A big 
thank you to 
Ms. Liz for
making our 
little ones' 
egg hunt so

special!



Summer CampSummer Camp

Mother’s DayMother’s Day
Join Restore Church on Sunday,
May 11th at 10am as we
celebrate the amazing moms and
women who have helped shape
our lives. 
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Abiding in God’s LoveAbiding in God’s Love
If you abide in me, and my words abide in you, ask whatever you

wish, and it will be done for you. - John 15:10

Preschool GraduationPreschool Graduation
I cannot believe how quickly
this year is progressing. Our
Pre-K students will be
graduating on Friday, May 16th
at 6:30pm in the auditorium at
Restore Church. 

Preschool & Preschool 2
classes will perform a
song/activity in honor of our
graduates. There will be a small
reception for the graduates and
their families immediately
following the graduation. 
 
We kindly request that families
RSVP by May 13th to help us
get an accurate headcount for
seating and refreshments. Click
on the link for more information
and to RSVP: Click Here

Summer is so close and the
planning has begun! Summer is
always so much fun here at
Sonshine! 

We will have Summer Camp
May 27th - August 11th for
current and newly enrolled
students! We will send out the
summer calendar later this
month. We'll be sharing the
summer calendar with you later
this month—stay tuned!

http://forms.gle/bewfvkRSMV7xWdng7


Director’s Director’s Appreciation Day (May 1st)Appreciation Day (May 1st)

Employee of Employee of the Monththe Month
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Teacher Appreciation Week (May 5Teacher Appreciation Week (May 5  - 9th) - 9th)thth

Please join us in celebrating Teacher Appreciation Week! Our enthusiastic and caring
teachers make learning fun every day for our students, and now it's our turn to show
them how much we appreciate them. Each teacher has filled out a “Favorites” form—be
sure to check out their boards, where the forms are posted, to learn more and find
ways to make their week extra special!

Since 2017, Ms. Kelly has been the heart of Sonshine Preschool. Her warmth,
dedication, and faith-filled leadership have helped make our school a place
where children feel safe, loved, and ready to grow.

Kelly leads with joy, grace, and a true passion for early childhood education.
Whether she’s comforting a child, encouraging a teacher, or simply sharing a
smile, she brings light and love to all she does. We are so grateful for you, Ms.
Kelly—thank you for the incredible impact you’ve made on our preschool
family!

Ms. Jaomy has been an important part of the
Sonshine team since January of 2025, working with
our infants. She is a compassionate, devoted
teacher who brings a genuine passion for nurturing
young children.

In addition to her role with us, Ms. Jaomy is a proud 
mom to her two-year-old daughter, who is also
part of our Sonshine community. Outside of work,
she enjoys reading, writing, and relaxing at the park.
We’re incredibly grateful for Ms. Jaomy’s dedication
and the positive energy she brings to our team. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Jaomy, 

for all that you do!

It's never too early to cast your vote for June's Employee of the Month! Click here to vote.

https://forms.gle/nCgtNnuoXpZ1MAiL6





